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During this uncertain time, we are all facing unpredictable and unprecedented challenges. Recent events have impacted every aspect
of our daily life, and are already reverberating through the world economy, healthcare system, and much more. Each of us faces
individual challenges, as we take care of our children, parents, and loved ones, all while working and trying to take care of ourselves
too. During this time, the Gibson Dunn community has been stronger than ever and has been a source of support.

Amidst all this, we have not only looked inward, but we have also looked out into our broader communities and tried to find ways to help
those in need. Our pro bono clients are among the most at risk, as they face myriad issues, including the very scary potential health
and economic problems applicable to all. As always and perhaps more than ever, Gibson Dunn is committed to providing top-notch
legal services to those clients and to our broader communities. We are proud to be helping, among others, immigrants, the elderly,
small businesses, and nonprofit organizations that serve these clients.
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